
Happy New Year to all of our 
readers! It has been a fun packed 
2019, and  this months Newsletter 
will be looking back on some of 
our highlights, and giving all of our 
readers the chance to have input 
onto what we will be getting up to 
in 2020. 
 
We hope to keep the fun times 
rolling in 2020, and already have 
several things lined up! We have 
been working with a local 
Alzheimer's group and we will be 
making our first visit on Sunday 
26th January, please give me a 
shout via Facebook  
 



2019 saw many different performers comes to see us at Oxendon 
House! We have made a conscious effort to diversify the 
performances, meaning we have had cellists to crooners and 
cabaret to birds of prey!! We look forward to return 
performances. In this part of the Newsletter we will be looking at 
a selection of some of these wonderful days! 

In late December we were treated to a performance from Nice 
and Easy. They brought the festive vibes and good times, seeing 
the residents join each other for a singalong and a dance! Except 
to be seeing more of these guys in 2020 



Another festive treat was a the performance of a our very own 
Julia Shailes! Julia performed a diverse and eclectic selection of 
songs, ensuring that there really was something for everyone. 
Julia will be performing a monthly slot at the house and we are 
already looking forward to the next, scheduled for 9th January!  

October was a very exciting month, when the wonderful 
Wings Of Freedom came by to visit us! It was wonderful to 
see the residents able to get up close and personal with so 
many wonderful birds. 



At Halloween, the very talented Ostara  
was on hand to help our residents get into 
the spooky spirits for Halloween, 
everyone shared plenty of laughs and 
good vibes! 

Throughout the year we were 
visited by a selection of different 
animals! From staff’s pets to 
some more exciting animals! We 
look forward to seeing many 
more in 2020! 
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Since I have been 
working in my current 

role of Activity 
Coordinator here at 

Oxendon House, it has 
been a pleasure to be 
involved in several of 
our “Themed Days”, 

they have been a 
chance for the 

residents to immerse 
themselves in different 

cultures…and have a 
very fun time! 



On a day to day 
basis we have 

offered a mix of 
different person 
centred activities 

for all of our 
residents! 


